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City Clerk 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 23, 2016 resolved: 
 
12. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 3rd Report of the Community Safety 

and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee from its meeting held on May 26, 2016: 

 

a) the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee (CSCP) BE ADVISED 

as to the lack of approval related to the request for the CSCP Chair to write letters to 

various organizations relating to Community Resources Officers, the Children’s Safety 

Village and Crossing Guards; it being noted that the CSCP reviewed the Municipal Council 

resolution from its session held on April 5, 2016, with respect to the 2nd Report of the 

CSCP from its meeting held on February 25, 2016, with respect to this matter; 

 

b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to provide a presentation to the Community 

Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee (CSCP) with respect to the Pedestrian 

Crossover Program; it being noted that the CSCP reviewed the Municipal Council 

resolution from its session held on May 3, 2016, with respect to this matter; 

 

c) N. Garrison BE INVITED to the next meeting of the Community Safety and Crime 

Prevention Advisory Committee (CSCP) to discuss “Defining and Applying Diversity: 

‘Gender Lens’”; it being noted that the CSPC reviewed the Municipal Council resolution 

from its session held on May 3, 2016, with respect to this matter;  

 

d) the London Police Services BE REQUESTED at attend a future meeting of the Community 

Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee (CSCP) to provide and discuss the 

statistics in relation to cars passing buses when the lights are flashing; it being noted that 

the CSCP received a communication from C. Mainland and R. Glenn, by e-mail, with 

respect to student safety concerns on Highbury Avenue; and, 

 

e) clauses 1, 2, 5 and 8 to 11, BE RECEIVED.  (12/8/CPSC) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
L. Rowe 
Deputy City Clerk 
lk/ 
 
cc. Chair and Members, Community Services and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee      
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